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'!‘;, Freedom of Information request - Domestic Helpers Shortage during the
— pandemic.
26/01/2022 11:18
From: Liberta <foi+request-960-2dc29aa0@accessinfo.hk>
To: FOI requests at Labour Department <ads-a-2@Ilabour.gov.hk>

Dear Labour Department,

First, please provide any statistics you hold on the number of people
working as domestic helpers during pandemic and where they come from. Is
there any increase or decrease in numbers?

Second, how about the agent that overcharging helpers for the agent fees,
and not complying with the code of practice?

Third, is there any new policy or arrangements to import domestic helpers
from Mainland or other countries?

Yours faithfully,
Liberta

This is a request under the Code of Access to Information facilitated via
the accessinfo.hk website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
foi+request-960-2dc29%9aal@accessinfo.hk

Is ads—-a-2@labour.gov.hk the wrong address for Freedom of Information
requests to Labour Department? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://accessinfo.hk/en/change request/new?body=labour department

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on

the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies:
https://accessinfo.hk/en/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web
manager to link to us from your organisation's FOI page.



